
 

 

Date:    June 16, 2022 

To:       FMU Community 

From:  SACSCOC Task Force 

Re:       SACSCOC Makes Final Decision on Florida Memorial University’s Probation 

Status 

 

The SACSCOC Board of Trustees voted to remove Florida Memorial University’s current 

sanction, Probation for Good Cause.   

The final step in the SACSCOC review process took place in Tampa on Tuesday, June 14, 

during the annual Board of Trustees retreat with the FMU SACSCOC Task Force Team.  

This rendered decision was made after the SACSCOC review committee visited the campus in 

April. During the site visit, committee members reported no findings and concluded that FMU 

met and fully satisfied all standards.   

Florida Memorial University is proud to announce the institution is financially stable, 

academically sound, and continues ascending to excellence.   

“I want to express my deepest gratitude of thanks to the Board of Trustees, faculty, staff, 

students, and stakeholders for their dedication, hard work, and sacrifices, which helped to get us 

through this difficult process,” said Dr. Jaffus Hardrick, President of Florida Memorial 

University. “Today’s decision affirms the significance and impact of our university in continuing 

to provide access to a quality education for many deserving students. FMU is one of the largest 

employers in the area and when the university succeeds, our community succeeds.” 


